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Dear Shareholders 
 
 

ELECKRA MINES LIMITED WELCOMES NEW WA  
GOVERNMENT & ANNOUNCES MAIDEN URANIUM RESOURCE 

 
 
Eleckra Mines Limited (“Eleckra” or “the Company”) welcomes the Western Australian election results and 
the announcement on Sunday 14 September 2008 of the Liberal-National alliance leading to the new Liberal-
National Western Australia government. This government is expected to be supportive of uranium mining in 
Western Australia, which will allow the Company to confidently move the Thatcher Soak uranium resource 
forward to the next stage. 
 
The change of Government coincides with today’s announcement of Eleckra’s maiden uranium Inferred 
Mineral Resource estimate of 16.1 million tonnes at 174ppm U3O8 for 6.2 million pounds of contained U3O8 
(approximately 2,800 tonnes of contained U3O8) at our Thatcher Soak project. This resource together with 
our neighbour, Uranex NL’s inferred resource of 14 million pounds U3O8 ( refer Uranex NL ASX 
announcement 30 June 2008) means that the combined Thatcher Soak uranium deposit contains an inferred 
resource of  just over 20 million pounds of uranium using a 100ppm cut off.  
 
In Eleckra’s short two year history the Company has achieved a gold resource of 19.8mt at 1.44 g/t for 
917,000 ounces contained gold, using a 0.5 g/t cut off (announced 1 September 2008) and now the uranium 
resource of 6.2 million pounds.  
 
Our tenements at Yamarna cover approximately 5,000km2 in area and in addition to the gold and uranium 
the project area is prospective for nickel, copper, chrome, platinum group elements and iron. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
IAN MURRAY 
Chairman 


